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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/05/2020  14:16:152020/1041/P WREP Saul Hyman My wife and I live at 19 Oakford Road. We have no objection in principle to the proposal. We have two 

concerns:

That in future the roof of the proposed extension may be adapted and used as a roof terrace and therefore 

request that the planning permission explicitly states that permission for this has not been granted.

Secondly our concern is that the choice of brick finish should as far as possible match that of the existing 

bricks in the rest of the property.

01/05/2020  15:58:132020/1041/P SUPC Caroline P Beaton I live at 15 Oakford Road (next door to the property in question). In principle, I have no objection to the 

proposal, but would like to raise one matter:

I am concerned that any roof terrace that might be adapted from the existing plans in the future would 

encroach considerably on my property's privacy and sight lines; I would therefore request that the planning 

committee explicitly rules out permission for that being granted in the future.
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